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LYBS Meeting Minutes

21DEC2015
8:00pm

Community Conference Room – Littleton Police Department
Board Members present at the meeting were:
Bobby Chrenc, Tom Kinney, Bill Branco, Eric Heine, Peter Cote, Dan Shufrin, Jean Coney, John Davis, Tyler Grey
Board members not present:

Tommy Proulx, Jen Reagan, Rob Warner, Steph Jahnle
Non-Board members/volunteers attended:

Mark Parkinson, Dexter Johnson, Owen Mullen, Bobby Mullen
John Davis called the meeting to order at 8:02 pm.

Review Minutes from 28October and 30NOV LYBS Meeting
· Dan S motioned to approve, Bill B seconded, minutes approved by unanimous voice vote as written.
Sponsorship (Mark P)
· Mark and Eric proposed having different levels of sponsorship instead of just the web banner and team sponsors. There was a general agreement to evaluate this. Mark and Eric will develop a plan and solicit input from select business to see if they would like more options. To be fully discussed at the next board meeting.
Eagle Scout Project (Owen M)
· Owen presented photos and a summary of his completed Eagle Scout project, the batting cage at Whitcomb Field. The board formally thanked Owen for his service and commitment to supporting LYBS and congratulated him for completing this very challenging project.
· John D reminded the board that LYBS will need to ensure there is yearly maintenance. In addition because of the current style (frame is inside the fencing) LYBS will need to purchase a batting cage netting prior to the start of the spring season.
 

Mac League (Dan S and Dexter J)
· Dan and Dexter discussed their vision of how Minors should be constructed (fewer games and more practices).
· There was general agreement. John D asked Dan and Dexter to draft a proposal and it can be presented at the next Mac League Meeting (13JAN). Dan agreed to attend the meeting with John.

· John D to contact the Mac League president and propose this as an agenda item.

· John D reminded the league coordinators to provide definitive number of teams (Jan 13 for M70; Feb 10 for M60 and Minors).

· As an aside there was a discussion on how to structure the Rookies. Many are in favor of 2 practices each week and one game. Tom K to take it under advisement and feedback to the board.
Budget Update (Bobby C)
· Bobby presented the final budget for 2016.
· As part of this discussion Jean C reviewed registration numbers.

· Registration is about at the same pace as last year. John D to ask Jen to send out email blasts.

· League coordinators reminded to send out emails to parents and coaches for last year reminding them to register.

· John D and Jean C to work with P&R and the Independent to get announcements out to the community.
Evaluations and Preseason Training (Dan S and Dexter J)

· Dan and Dexter led a discussion on training and earlier practice starts.
· All agreed that ITBB wasn’t appropriate.
· John D to ask P&R for gym usage until the fields open.
Draft Calendar
· Tabled
Next Meeting
· Board agreed to 25 January at 8 PM for next meeting; post meeting note: the meeting has been moved to 27 January.
· John D to schedule room and send notification

· Agenda for next meeting will be the following:
Sponsorship Proposal/Update – Mark P

Registration Update

Evaluations and Off-season Training – Pete C and Steve D

Calendar Planning


Jamboree Planning

Meeting Adjourned at 10:05
[image: image1.jpg]

